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24.           Favor Daria  Brooks While we of the 2nd District support assistance for those who dwell near 
Chiquita Canyon, we would also request that Supervisor Holly Mitchell add a 
provision to extend the same support for those of us in her OWN district. We 
have suffered for several years from the stench, air and water pollution, 
irritation and discomfort visited upon us from the very same leachate and 
dimethyl sulfide (DMS)removed from Chiquita Canyon and deposited in OUR 
area. Republic Waste Transfer (14905 S San Pedro St) was allowed to 
improperly deposit and store that foul-smelling toxic mixture adjacent to 
homes and businesses in Rosewood, East Gardena and neighboring West 
Rancho Dominguez, as verified by the AQMD, yet no provisions have been 
made to monitor our air quality nor compensate us for health hazards that our 
County government created. We respectfully ask Supervisor Mitchell to 
address this issue immediately. 
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